
 

 

 
The 2020-2023 Housing Application process has been reopened for returning students. Our 
goal is to offer housing to as many students as possible. In order to expedite the process to 
secure housing for all students, Residential Life and Housing will auto-assign returning 
students’ housing upon completion of the application provided space is available. 

Eligibility 

To be eligible, students must be enrolled in classes and have completed a 2022-2023 
FASFA. FASFA eligibility does not apply to international students. 

Please note: 

• The application is not for students that currently have a housing assignment.   

• The application is not for students requesting room changes. 

• The application is not for new fall 2022 first-year (undergraduate/graduate) transfer or 
readmitted students. 

• You will not be permitted to secure housing if there is a hold on your account.  

How are assignments made? 

The software will automatically assign rooms. This means we will allow the housing software 
to make the assignment for you. 

In order to provide housing for as many students housing may reassign, change 
assignments, or assign a roommate to students who are assigned to rooms that are not at 
capacity. 

Students will be notified when assignments have been made or students can log back into 
the housing portal to review their assignments on July 6th. All selections will be final.  

What happens after I get my housing assignment?  

This year we will allow students to cancel their application prior to being assigned a room. 
The deadline to cancel is June 30, 2022. If a student wishes to cancel their housing 
assignment after August 1, they must email housing@aamu.edu before August 18, 2022. 
Cancelation after August 18th students will be charged a prorated amount and the Intent to 
Vacate form will need to be completed.  
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Application Information 

To be considered for housing, students must apply. Applications are first-come, first 
served.  

Frequently asked questions  

1. Should I accept the room assigned? 

Assignments are final. 

2. What are my options if my preferred building/room is not assigned or 
available? 

If you would like to cancel your housing assignment, please email housing@aamu.edu.   
Only cancel your assignment if you have secured off-campus housing.   Once canceled the 
room will be offered to another student.   

 

If you experience issues, make sure you have met all of the housing criteria before 

e-mailing housing@aamu.edu.  

 

Wishing you much success! 

 

 

Karla Miller, Director 

Office of Residential Life and Housing 
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